COMMUNICATION
Britto, John Co g o/

From: Mike Behar <mike.behar@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 3:14 PM Q‘-
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Birch, Carol

Cc: Racco, Sandra; Britto, John

Subject: Objection to the Proposed Development: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36

I am a residence of Vaughan and strongly oppose the new proposed development OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36 on
9000 Bathurst street.

We have lived in Vaughan for more than 10 years and we are extremely frustrated by the increased traffic
congestion, the over-building, population crowding and road safety issues.

The few miles stretch on Bathurst between highway 7 and Major McKenzie takes more than 20 minutes today
during rush hours. The proposal to build 2, 17 stories high rises at this location will add to the traffic congestion
and overcrowding with no apparent plans for relief.

In addition, this particular area was designated as low rise community and not high rise, high density areas.

Its becoming increasingly difficult and unpleasant to live in this part of Vaughan and we feel that our quality of
life will be degraded by this project.

Mike Behar
Vaughan Citizen - L6A4MS5



